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Today:

8:30 a.m. Morning Worship

9:45 a.m. Sunday School

11:00 a.m. Morning Worship

12:00 p.m. Bridal Shower for Jaclyn Edgar & Brad Grizer
5:30 p.m. Youth Group Super Bowl Party at the Hawkins’ home
Tues:

7:00 p.m. Men Of the Word & Church Board Meeting
Wednesday:

7:00 p.m. Re-Charge: Small Group Studies

Saturday:

Upward Games
Next Sunday:

8:30 a.m. Morning Worship and Communion

9:45 a.m. Sunday School

11:00 a.m. Morning Worship and Communion

6:00 p.m. Children’s Quiz Practice/Youth Group Bowling

Stewardship for 01/31/16

Sunday School 133
Sunday Morning Worship 210
Tithes & Offerings 8137.00
Faith Promise 680.00
Needed per week 7700.00

Pastor Terry Schmelzenbach—740-373-5406 (church) 740-373-1733 (home)
e-mail: pastortls72@sbcglobal.net 740-525-8325 (cell)

Judy Phillips, Children’s Director—e-mail: mfckids@sbcglobal.net

Mindy Hawkins, Teen Director—e-mail: mfcofnaz@sbcglobal.net

Marietta First Church of the Nazarene—100 Mill Creek Rd., Marietta, OH 45750
Phone: 740-373-5406 Fax: 740-373-5407 e-mail: mfcofnaz@sbcglobal.net
Website: mariettanazarene.com

Office Hours: Tues-Thurs—8am-3pm; Fri—8am-12pm

This Week in Ministry—8:30am/11am

Next Week in Ministry—8:30am/11lam

Worship Nursery A. Adams/D. Green G. Best/K. Clark
P & P Teacher T. Schob/K. Tekavec T. Schob/K. Tekavec
P & P Helper E. Schob/D. Tekavec E. Schob/D. Tekavec

M. MccCallister/M. McCallister
K. Wallace/M. Bookman

Journeyland D. Schob/C. Armann
Welcome Center K. Wallace/M. Bookman

Ushers at 8:30am: G. Doan, T. Adams, L. Phillips, D. Farr

****Hearing devices are available for those who are inferested.
Please see one of our sound booth technicians prior to service time.

Vestibule Fund Update—To date we have raised $93,609 toward our
vestibule project. Thank you for helping us build for ministry.

Welcome to MFC

ﬂnw&w@ J'eeéiry holiness. .. Oufw&w@ J'ﬁmﬂiry Christ
February 7. 2016

Announcements & Welcome

Prayer

7)0&!7 T:&@M/ Yason Schob

Praise & Worship

Before the Throne of God Above
One ‘Tﬁi@ Remains

At the Cross

Your Grace Finds Me

Prayer

Worship in Giving
9 you are 4 guest fop/my, ﬁ/ﬂm’e feelno oé@aﬁon to give; we are just ﬂ/””/ [you are here. 9f you are a
reﬂu/mﬂ attender, for "your {aithfulness we are ﬂi’ﬂfeﬂf[

Offertory
Stefan Haines

In the Word
Pastor %my

Lost and broken /760/7[9 matter to 6}0&[
‘Tﬁerefore lost and broken peoﬁ@ must matter to  you and me,

If you are a guest this morning, “Welcome!” weare glad you are here. In
order for us to get to know you better, please fill out the information on the
tear-off portion of your bulletin and drop it in the offering plate. Be sure to
stop by the Welcome Center for a small gift.


mailto:pastortls72@sbcglobal.net
mailto:mfckids@sbcglobal.net
mailto:mfcofnaz@sbcglobal.net
mailto:mfcofnaz@sbcglobal.net

There will be an all church bridal shower for Jaclyn
Edgar and Brad Grizer today following our 11am

Worship Service. Please drop by and celebrate with
Jaclyn and Brad.

NO CHILDREN’S QUIZZING TONIGHT

SuperBowl 50 Party for Teens!
Sunday, February 7 at 5:30pm at the Hawkins’ home.
Please bring an appetizer to share.

SUPER BOWL

***Men of the Word: Men are meeting again on
Tuesday evenings at 7pm. See Paul
Shackelford if you have any questions.

Wednesday Night Re-Charge: Our Wednesday
Night re-Charge groups will be meeting this week.
Come and find the place that fits you perfectly!
Pastor Terry has just started a new study of
“Pilgrim’s Progress” during the 7pm Adult Bible Study. It isn’t too late to join!
***\WOW will be delaying the start of their new study, “Women of the

Word, until next Wednesday, Feb. 17". Books for this study are in and are
$10.50/book.

It is time for our children to start practicing for this
year's Easter program, “Livin’ Inside Out in an
Upside Down World.” We would love to have all
children from K-é6t grades participate. There are
lots of parts and great songs to sing! Practices will
start this morning during Sunday School. If you
have questions, please see Kirsten Goeller, Amy
Ketchum, or Vickie Hall. Also, the Pre-K children
will be learning a few songs and memorizing some scriptures to share on
the day of the program. See Robyn Knaus or Kirsten Goeller if you have
questions. Sunday School will be held for those not participating.

I
[InfanjUpSicel iy
[Downiwonrld!

Our children have been studying the story of Ruth & Naomi and last

Sunday our children handed out brown paper bags to our church families.

Please fill the bags and return them by Feb. 14, Children will be passing
the groceries out to those in need of help. Parents, please see Vicky for a
permission slip so your child will not miss the trip on Feb. 28t to deliver
food!

YOUTH GROUP BOWLING
Sunday, February 14 at North Hills Lanes

6-7:30pm. Meet at the lanes.
Cost is $3/shoe rental plus any snacks you buy.

UPWARD |S HERE' Games are underway and we still

need volunteers to ref, do devotions, & help with greeting our
guests on weekly game days! See Joe Hite or Judy Phillips for
more information. Itisn't too late to volunteer.

The Women of the Word are working with a professional organization
to create a MFCON Cookbook! We need your help! Please submit
your FAVORITE recipe to Denay May by e-mail:
(denay.may@gmail.com) or by using the recipe sheet at the Welcome
Center and dropping it off in the office. Recipes can be for appetizers,
salads, breads, main dishes, vegetables, casseroles, desserts, etc. and you can

contribute as many as you like.
Church
Directo

BETTER LATE THAN NEVER!!! At long last our church
directories have arrived! If you had your picture taken
for the directory, Marilyn Bookman has a copy waiting
for you in the Family Life Building. Marilyn will be atf her
table in the gym after 8:30am & 11am Worship.

ummy We wi | | be sharing the Lordo
morning worship services on February'14rhe
= —— children in Childrends Churc
== about and receiving communion that dayey will be

joining their parents for communion at the end of the service.

Our church elections will be held Sunday, February 28 during our
morning service hours.

, Joe, and Robert  Hite and

her father.

h Please be praying for Vicky Vicky &

family as they mourn the passing of

***\We could use some supplies in the Food Pantry. We have been helping
families in our community and can use your help re -stocking our shelves.

Want online2 Our wireless network is “mfcpublic” and the
password is “Nazarene”

((R))

Gairaljo ay) ul 1senbal doip aseald

ale|d Buuayo ayl ul 1sanbai doup aseas|d

(e$) ana = O(gg)aos
=2

W0J2(Q 910U INOA aAea| asea|d ‘Jels INo 0) Japulwal 1o abessaw

Nd

e1096 0] "paayl Jo uonduosap Uoys e aafkeld sn djay o1

:a1eQ

:aweN

a l

1s1| Jakead sy uo mojaq paisi| uosiad ay) apnjoul ases|d

:woJy 0IMIBS B} J0 AdD B & pINom |

“aweN

-

:aweN AN

NOILVOINNWINOD 44V1S 'SAIINTAVHd

o
1S3aNO3¥ AA@/ad NOWY3S


mailto:denay.may@gmail.com

